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Submitter Comments:

Personal electric vehicles (PEV's) are the future, I myself ride an electric skateboard and electric 
unicycle daily for my commute to work and occasional group rides with friends. PEV's should be a 
thing we consider as a legitimate mode of transition such as bikes, they are very capable when 
ridden safely.  Personally I believe incorporating them into our bike lanes is a good move and 
moving away from foot paths is the safest option as pedestrians can be unpredictable and it would 
be a calculated risk to use the bike path.
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